Date: Mon, 22 Nov 2004 13:45:32 -0700 
From: Terence Blows <Terence.Blows@NAU.EDU> 
Subject: letter of support from Forestry re: MAT 125 
To: "'david ostergren'" <david.ostergren@NAU.EDU> 
X-Mailer: Microsoft Outlook, Build 10.0.4024 
Importance: High 
Terry:

David Patton asked me to address your request for a letter of support 

regarding the change proposed for MAT 125.  I am the coordinator of 

academic programs in the School of Forestry.  The School of Forestry 

supports the proposed change in MAT 125.  The change will have no

apparent 

impact on preparing students for the BS degree in Forestry.

Tom Kolb

Professor, Coordinator of Academic Programs
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Date: Mon, 22 Nov 2004 13:45:57 -0700 
From: Terence Blows <Terence.Blows@NAU.EDU> 
Subject: letter of support from Biologyy re: MAT 125 
To: "'david ostergren'" <david.ostergren@NAU.EDU> 
X-Mailer: Microsoft Outlook, Build 10.0.4024 
Importance: Normal 
-----Original Message-----

From: Lee Drickamer [mailto:Lee.Drickamer@NAU.EDU] 

Sent: Monday, November 22, 2004 7:14 AM

To: Terence Blows

Subject: Re: URGENT: Proposed Changes to Mathematics Coursese

Terry:  Sorry - I thought I sent the email as a return response back

when 

your original email came to me.

One behalf of the Department of Biological Sciences, I provide my

agreement 

with and support for the changes that are proposed for MAT 125: 

Precalculus.  The proposed changes make good sense and will work well.

The 

rationale provided is quite correct and we concur.

Lee Drickamer

Lee

